
 

 

25th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Phonics Workshop 
 

I would like to invite you to attend a phonics workshop on Friday 22nd November at 9.15am 

in the school hall. You may notice that this is different to the date on the shared calendar that 

we sent out in September- we have had to change this as the original date was the morning 

after parents evening.  

 

Phonics is taught daily in Year 1 following the ‘Letters and Sounds’ scheme. This scheme is 

made up of six phases and the children in Year 1 will soon be starting Phase 5. We would like 

to use this workshop as an opportunity to explain what the children will be learning in Phase 5 

and how you can help support them at home. We will also be briefly discussing reading and 

writing expectations in Year 1. 

 

I know that the parents who attended this workshop last year found it very useful and 

beneficial and I hope that you will feel the same. If you are unable to attend this workshop you 

will be able to access the PowerPoint presentation on the school website after the event. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Hayley Craven 

Year 1 Teacher and Phonics Lead 

 


